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Project Overview

• The Mainframe will be decommissioned on June 30, 2020.

• All mainframe systems, data, and querying tools will need 
to be transitioned away from the mainframe.

• Work is on-going to identify functionality that resides on 
the mainframe and determine a plan for transitioning 
appropriate functionality away from the mainframe. 
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Project Overview

• Three categories for systems on the mainframe:

• Replace – by another third party system

• Retrofit – to integrate with OneSource

• Retire – decommission the system entirely

• These categories are being used to identify applications running 
on the mainframe, data being received from the mainframe, and 
data being sent to the mainframe.
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Major Milestones
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Departmental Systems Plans Submitted to OneSource May 15, 2017 

Access to Student Data on the Mainframe Revoked August 31, 2017

Plans Confirmed with Major Units September 1, 2017

All Mainframe User ID and Application ID Access Revoked July 1, 2019

Mainframe Decommissioned June 30, 2020



Current Activities

• To date, over 500 systems are being tracked on the master list 
of mainframe systems and integrations. 

• EITS is working with the OneSource team to scope items on the 
master list appropriately. 

• Departmental system plans are being reviewed.

• Follow-up with departments will be ongoing throughout June.
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Planned Activities

• Plan confirmations will be sent to deans and department heads 
in July.

• Confirmations should be received by September 1.

• Planning will conclude in December 2017.

• Plans should be implemented 2018 - July 1, 2019, in 
coordination with OneSource timelines. 
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Questions?

• Departmental System Submissions, email 
onesource@uga.edu

• General information for the Mainframe Decommission, 
email stacy.boyles@uga.edu
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